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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

May 14, 2009 – Progress Report -- Active Directory DC Upgrade Rollout 

 

This is a progress report on the Active Directory Domain Controller Upgrade Rollout for the 

Windows Enterprise domain.  On May 14, 2009, the following steps were successfully done: 

 

 Schema updates for Windows Server 2008 DCs 

 Forwarding of two new DNS Zones to DC DNS 

     (DomainDNSZones & ForestDNSZones) 

 

The next step occurs next Monday, May 18: 

 

    TEMPORARY Test DC (WINDC1A) introduced 

    (For public testing of 3rd party apps) 

 

There are network changes happening in the Durham machine room during this time, so there 

is a possibility of a delay for a day or two on the May 18 date.  Watch for further 

announcements on Monday, May 18. 

 

For the full rollout schedule see: 

http://www.tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.2009.05.11.pdf  

 

Questions 

 

Send comments/questions/concerns to the Windows Enterprise Admins at 

its-ad-admins@iastate.edu 
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